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Together Everyone Achieves More 

3PB—100% attendance! 
BEST WEEKLY ATTENDANCE 

 

Dear Parents and Carers 

  

We would like to thank everyone that has been buying the poppies in aid of the Royal British Legion. We will let you know 
how much we have raised once we have totalled it up. Thank you to our fantastic year 6 team for the Remembrance Day 
assembly this morning. We hope that lots of our parents and carers were able to Zoom in and enjoy finding out about 
what they have been learning. 

  

Next week in school we are observing Kindness Week. This is our slant on Anti-Bullying week as we think it is important to 
focus on the importance of kindness and how to be kind. Our theme this year will be Random Acts of Kindness and chil-
dren will be talking about this in class. At lunchtimes our HeadStart Champions and Equality Champions will be leading 
activities to promote the importance of kindness, so we hope that lots of the children will join in. Anti-bullying also forms 
part of everyone’s PSHE lessons this term, so we hope that this raising awareness will help all children to understand the 
impact of being unkind or bullying. At Curwen we have a zero-tolerance approach, and encourage everyone to speak out 
either on behalf of themselves or to support others. 

  

We have some great news to share this week that Curwen has been awarded a Silver Award from Healthy Schools Lon-
don. This follows on from our bronze award last year, and we are delighted to have achieved silver. A big well done to Mrs 
Mahabeer for her hard work bringing the award information together.  

  

Please remember that on Monday 14th  we have the children’s individual photos and pictures with their siblings. If you 
have younger or older children you would also like to be in the photo then you are very welcome to bring them to the 
main office at 8:15am on Monday morning.  

 

On Friday 18th we invite children to come in ‘spotty’ and to donate 50p in aid of Children in Need. Money will be added to 
School Money, and we will also have buckets on the gates. Donations are optional - we realise how tight budgets are be-
coming. 

  

Have a lovely weekend. 

 

Mr Harris and Mrs Mansfield  



 Curwen's top rock stars 

 

 

 

Year 1- Rukayat 1,241  Year 4- Abdullah 2,965  

Year 2- Lily 2,462   Year 5- Idrees 3,009 

Year 3- Safwan 10,983  Year 6- Alex 4,640 

 

AM–  Nathalie PM— Aiyaz 

RC–   Mahdi  RDR– Anabia  

RM– Kali  RMC–  Amira   

1I– Eesa   1K– Rafael 

1L–  Musa  1W– Adam 

2G–  Umar  2L– Bihishta 

2S– Eva  2W– Jaynelle 

3F– Skye    3KB– Jonelle 

3O– Marwa  3PB– Nathaniel 

4A– Azaan    4C– Holly 

4G– Halima   4M– Hussamir 

5B– Mercy  5C - Dawood 

5L–  Jackson  5T– Yusuf 

6A– Jovan  6C– Kelvin 

6K– Tiana  6R– Amelia & Helena 

Oak Class -  Hanup 

Stars that SHINE TT Rockstars 

 

Benjamin Zephaniah— 1673 

Julia Donaldson— 761 

Roald Dahl—1741 

Charles Dickens— 966 

 

Team Points: 

       

 Trips: 

 ~ Forest School for 3PB & 4M on 16th November 

     

 ~ Tower of London for 1I & 1K on 16th November
         

 ~ Residential  trip to Cheshunt for 5C & 5T on 17th-18th November 

          

       

 ~ School photographer in school Monday  14th  

     November 

 ~ Children in Need—Wear something ‘Spotty’ 

         on Friday 18th November 

 

Kindness Cup Winners 

Kurtney—5B 

For always being there for 
peers and lightening up 

their mood whenever they 
are sad. 

Reminders for the week: 


